
Project Update: July 2013 

One field technician was recruited to conduct field work in Chitwan National Park from mid-
July till mid-August 2013. Past locations were visited, however, due to heavy rainfall, trails 
were washed off of old tracks and fresh tracks did not maintain their form for long. 
Moreover, grasses have grown taller so tracking and finding good footprints became more 
difficult.  

 

 

 


